
Eastfield Crossing Association 
 
 
A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on June 13, 2016 
at 39 Barden Circle.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00pm by Secretary John Symonds.  
 
Present were Don Skiba, John Symonds.  
 
Pump House Road  

ECA board accepted the quote from HURT Enterprise for $2738.50 for the repair/improvement of 
the road.   
John will contact HURT to schedule work. 
 
Stone Septic  
ECA board approved the suggested filter for septic # 1 and the vent pipe repair on the Septic #2.  
Both projects not to exceed $300.00. 
Don will contact Stone to get the repair done and filter installed. 
 
WEB Site hosting 
ECA board approved the increase to $150.00 per year, to cover additional security measures. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
John Symonds, Secretary 


